
Date: October 24, 2019 
Subject: Landfill Meeting November 21 6:00 P.M. Annapolis 
 

Two Rivers Residents,  

Attached please find a copy of the official invitation letter dated October 8, 2019 from National Waste Managers, 
Inc./Chesapeake Terrace outlining the scope of a pending application before the Maryland Department of 
Environment for a permit to operate a rubble landfill  on property located adjacent to the intersection of Patuxent Road 
and Conway Road.   

The letter notes that a Public Information Meeting, concerning this pending application, will be held on November 21, 
2019 at the Double Tree Hotel in Annapolis (details in letter attached) beginning at 6:00 p.m.  

Please consider attending.  As a Two Rivers resident your attendance at this meeting would be greatly appreciated as 
the Two Rivers residents need to understand the impact that this landfill may have on our community.  

Our voice, as a community, needs to be heard in this public meeting as we feel this may impact our quality of life 
within our Two Rivers community.  

Thank you for your interest in this important landfill issue. 

Village Facilities Committee 



 


